


          

 

To: City Council of San Pablo 

From: San Pablo Cowboys Youth Association 

Hello, my friends of San Pablo City Council.  We are very excited to be 

returning for the 2021 Football & Cheer season after a whole year off.  COVID-

19 proved to be devastating as the World stood still.  We hope everyone’s 

family made it through those tough times.  As we move forward this year San 

Pablo Cowboys would like to keep our partnership with the City of San Pablo. 

We’re asking for a fee waiver for Davis Park to conduct our practices during the 

2021 Football & Cheer season.  Thank you in advance. 

Sincerely, 

San Pablo Cowboys Youth Association 

     2021 
Board of Directors 

 President 
Denise Wallace 

Vice President 
Vacant 

Secretary 
Tonia Stinson 

Cheer Director 
Michon Gibson 

Cheer Coordinator 
Brandy Marshall 

Athletic Director 
Andre L. Williams 

Treasurer 
Vacant 

"Help make a child's future brighter" 

SAN PABLO COWBOYS YOUTH 

ASSOCIATION 

4266 Appian Way Apt D  

El Sobrante, California 94803 

(510) 779-2453
TAX ID # 46-3547410 


